
OFFICIAL 

  Michigan Division 315 W. Allegan Street, Room 201 
  Lansing, MI 48933 
 June 17, 2020 517-377-1844 (office) 
  517-377-1804 (fax) 
  Michigan.FHWA@dot.gov 
   
  In Reply Refer To: 
  HDA-MI 
 
Joseph A. Kratofil, P.E. 
Chief Operations Officer 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
425 W Ottawa St 
Lansing, MI 48933 
 

2019 Compliance Assessment Program Targeted Action Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Kratofil: 

The Michigan Division of the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has received and 
reviewed the targeted action plan developed in response to the recommendations from our 2019 
Compliance Assessment Program (CAP) report.  FHWA concurs with the proposal and looks 
forward to its incorporation into MDOT’s construction manual. 

The proposal points out FHWA’s review efforts and indicates findings from those activities will 
trigger this targeted action plan.  It is assumed that MDOT will also employ efforts to determine 
needs for targeted action internally. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jeremy Riley at jeremy.riley@dot.gov or (517)702-
1841. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark A. Dionise P.E. 
Engineering and Operations Manager 
 
For:  Russell L. Jorgenson, P.E. 
 Division Administrator 

 

mailto:jeremy.riley@dot.gov


Sender initials (MAD) 
By e-mail 
cc: Gregg Brunner, MDOT  

Jason Gutting, MDOT 
Diane Burton, MDOT 
Jeremy Riley, FHWA 

 Mike Ivey, FHWA 
 Mark Lewis, FHWA 
 Mark Dionise, FHWA 
 Russell Jorgenson, FHWA 
 Theodore Burch, FHWA 
File Directory:  O:\FHWA Records\Engineering and Operations\Contract Administration 
File Name:  File Name CAP Action Plan_MAD_JUN172020 
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